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Connie Rossi - Re: Response to DA Moonglo Plan - Existing vs Proposed

From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Claudio Clarini < >
Glen Ferguson <Glen.Ferguson@greatersudbury.ca> 
5/9/2021 6:13 PM
Re: Response to DA Moonglo Plan - Existing vs Proposed

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Thank you for providing me with the plan
Mr. Ferguson. In reviewing the proposal I have a major concern.

I have lived on Nova Drive since 2014 and my water pressure is practically non-existent. Now you 
are proposing an additional 180 single homes. What will be done regarding the water pressure and 
sewer.
I know there were issues on Hidden Ridge with respect to water pressure which prevented further 
development.

This is of great concern to me and I would like it addressed. I would expect a pump station and 
water pressure to be dealt with before any further development is approved. I will not accept any 
further decrease in my water pressure.

Once again I would like this addressed at the meeting and I would appreciate a response.

Sincerely 

Claudio Clarini

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS

On Thursday, May 6, 2021, 2:09 PM, Glen Ferguson <Glen.Ferguson@greatersudbury.ca> wrote: 

Ask discussed.

Glen Ferguson, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Planner
Development Approvals Section 
Growth and Infrastructure

Phone: 705-674-4455 x4619 
Fax: 705-673-2200
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